
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
GOLD AWARD  

 

Teacher(s) Pupil Details 
Mrs. 
Olexa/Mrs. 
Lea 

Louisa 
Blinston 

Trying really hard all 
week and having a 
positive attitude to 
learning 

Miss 
Rodgers/Mrs.
Hine/Mrs 
Platt 

Year 2 For super effort in SATS 
this week 

Mrs. Allen George 
Tibbons 

For always using 
manners 

Mrs. Dawson Zico 
O’Sullivan 

For trying hard all week 

Miss. Cowap Year 6 Working hard all year 
and for completing their 
SATS! Well done! 

  
 
 
 
MATHS WHIZZ  
 
Teacher(s) Pupil Details 
Mrs. 
Olexa/Mrs. 
Lea 

Dylan 
Darbyshire 

Fantastic maths all year 

Miss 
Rodgers/Mrs. 
Hine 

Eloise 
Atkinson 

Always giving 100% in 
maths 

Mrs. Allen Freya Power Finding 100 more or less 
than a given number 

Mrs Dawson Oscar Roper Fantastic angle work 

Miss Cowap   

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

WEEKLY WRITING WINNERS 
 
  

Teacher(s) Pupil Details 
Mrs. 
Olexa/Mrs. 
Lea 

Holly Meaden Brilliant Gruffalo writing 

Miss 
Rodgers/Mrs
. Hine 

Connor 
Richardson 

For super effort in 
SATS this week 

Mrs. Allen Joe Owen For a big improvement 
in writing 

Mrs Dawson Mollie-Mae 
Wallace 

For writing a fantastic 
persuasive speech 

Miss. Cowap   

 
 
 
 
WELL DONE    
 
A big well done to our Year 6 and Year 2 children 
who have all completed their SATS this week. 
They have all worked extremely hard! To celebrate 
their hard work, the Year 6 children have enjoyed a 
cooked breakfast this morning and Year 2 will be 
having a celebration in class. 
 
 
 
CLASS DOJO 
 
This week’s class who have achieved the most 
Class Dojo’s is YR/1 well done!! Well done to all 
the other classes who have been trying so hard!! 
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Breakfast Club Enquiries – Please contact Mrs. 
Gordon on 07757 620 193 or call into the After 
School Club at 3.15pm in the School Hall. 
 

 
SCHOOL CLOSURE 
 
REMINDER, School will be closed for polling day 
on THURSDAY 23rd MAY. It is not possible to 
allow access and ensure all pupils are safe and so 
the school will have to be closed to students on 
these days. 
 
 
WARM WEATHER 
 
When the weather is forecast sunny please can 
you ensure that your child brings in a water bottle 
to keep them hydrated throughout the day. Can 
you also please apply sun cream to your child 
before they come into school and send in a sun 
hat. 
 
RESOURCES NEEDED 
 
Thank you to those who have sent in donations. 
We are still in need of the below resources, if 
anyone has any donations please hand in to the 
school office. Thank you! 
 
Large gym balls            Small watering cans 
Washing up bowls        Play dough 
Lego                              Comics 
Board games 
 
PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT 
 
You may have noticed that part of the cube is now 
out of use. It has been damaged by someone 
misusing it outside of school hours. PLEASE do 
not let your child use the equipment outside of the 
hours of 9am-3pm. I have requested a repair from 
the installation company. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
SACREMENTAL PREPARATION 
 
In preparation for children receiving the sacrament 
of the Eucharist in the summer of next year (2020) 
There will be an information meeting for parents on 
Tuesday 11th June at 6.00pm in Our Lady’s Parish 
Centre or on Wednesday 12th June at 6.00pm in 
St. Wilfrid’s Church.  
This meeting is essential for parents of children in 
Year 3 who wish their children to receive the 
Sacrament of the Eucharist next year, and for 
parents of children in Years 4,5, and 6 who have 
not already done so. It may also be of interest to 
parents of children in other years who wish to know 
what is involved. 
Please come along and join us! 

 
 
 
NSPCC 
 
On Tuesday 21st May the NSPCC will be visiting 
school to deliver The NSPCC Speak Out, Stay 
Safe Programme. An assembly will be given 
separately to both KS1 and KS2 with a follow-up 
workshop to years 5 and 6. Each assembly will 
delivered in a sensitive and age appropriate 
manner. 
 
The objectives of the programme are: 
 
• To ensure primary School aged children have an 
understanding of abuse in all its forms, including 
bullying, and an ability to recognise the signs of 
abuse. 
 
• To ensure primary School aged children know 
how to protect themselves from all forms of abuse. 
 
• To make them aware of how to get help and 
sources of help including Childline. 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 

 



 

 
 
 
SCHOOL OPENING  

 
School doors are open from 8.45am for children to 
go to class. Teaching assistants will be at the KS1 
and KS2 entrance for any parents who need to 
pass on any messages. ONLY children who are 
attending Breakfast Club will be allowed into 
school before 8.45am. 

 
 
 
Top Table (for exceptional lunchtime behavior) 
 
Next weeks nominated children are:-    

 

Year Group Child’s Name 
YR/1 Joseph Olexa/Evelyn 

Gorton 

Y1/2 April Prince 

Y4/5 Ryan Halewood 
Y5/6 Sylvia Andre Lapuente 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Tuesday 21st May – NSPCC visit 

 Wednesday 22nd May – Outdoor Classroom 
Day 

 Thursday 23rd May – SCHOOL CLOSED 
due to polling station 

 Friday 24th May – School closes for half 
term 

 Monday 3rd June – School re-opens 

 Tuesday 18th June – KS1 Julia Donaldson 
Trip 

 Friday 21st June (weather permitting) OR 
Monday 24th June – Sports Day KS2 AM, 
KS1 PM 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 
To receive a copy of our newsletter by email please sign 

up via our website at -
http://www.ashtonourladys.wigan.sch.uk/information/newsl

etters-letters 



 

 
 


